
Community Art Project for Remembrance Day November 11th
We’re creating something magical to mark 
Remembrance Day and we need your help!

WE NEED 

YOUR 

BOTTLES!

• Please donate clear plastic bottles 
• Make sure they’re clean and label-free 
• Drop them off with your school’s FEO or at the 

school reception
Let’s come together as a community to create 
something beautiful and meaningful.

Workshops coming soon — 
stay tuned for more info!
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